GRANT LETTER OF INQUIRY

Dear Mr. Kingsley

My name is Bob Brown, and | serve as Chairman for ABC Child Hope. We are a nonprofit with our
headquarters in Encinitas, California. I'm writing this letter with great enthusiasm to ask your
organization, World Child Support, for funding in the amount of $55,000 for our child empowerment
program, which will aid in the development of children's leadership skills, knowledge of civic
engagement, and ability to bring about long-lasting change in their community.
The mission of ABC Child Hope is to invest in the lives of children and youth, create the healthy
environments they need to thrive and give them the tools they need to make long-lasting improvements
in their own lives and in the lives of others. We currently operate Health and education projects, serving
1,000 children annually. We have offered health and education supports through those projects.
In Encinitas, there is a definite need for children to be empowered. We are aware of this since, due to a
lack of skills, 80% of the children in Encinitas fall into the poverty trap. Children won't be able to
overcome their surroundings if this need is not addressed, perpetuating the cycle of poverty for another
generation.
Here are some ways we work to empower children

1.Game and sports

2.Arts

3.Youth Council

4.Financial education and responsibility

5.Community youth reporter

6.etc
These services will help to empower the Encinitas children through teaching leadership skills, knowledge
of civic engagement, and the ability to bring about long-lasting change in their community. We
anticipate truly ending generational poverty with the execution of our child empowerment program.
The entire cost of the program for the first year is 500,000 of which 400,000 will come from other
funders. Through this letter of inquiry, we are asking World Child Support for $10,000 to purchase
sports and games equipment and hire personnel.
If you have any questions, please contact me at Brown@childhope.com or 816-786-1000. | will be
delighted to provide you with extra valuable information on how you can support our mission to
empower children.
Thank you for your time and consideration regarding this matter.
Enclosed with this letter

1.Booklet- A 1 year Project execution plan

2.Project budget

3.IRS nonprofit status letter

4.Financial audit

Sincerely
Bob Brown
Chairman
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